
Chair Lipps, Vice Chair Stewart, and members of the House Public Health Policy 
Committee, 
  
My name is Brian Davidson, and I am a third-year medical student at Ohio University 
Heritage College of Osteopathic Medicine – Dublin Campus. I am a constituent of Plain 
City, 43064.  
 
I am writing in support of House Bill 89 “Regards intimate examination of anesthetized, 
unconscious patient”. As a medical student, I understand the importance of supporting 
the development of future healthcare practitioners by providing ample opportunities to 
apply clinical knowledge and practice procedural skills. I also believe that patient-
centered care should always be at the forefront of the policies and systems in place at 
our healthcare institutions. House Bill 89 would ensure that both principles are upheld 
in medical education and its institutions here in Ohio. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
  
Sincerely, 
Brian Davidson 


